Shri Ram College of Commerce

Dated: 21-04-2016

Notice for Faculty Members

Accounting Symposium
International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS)

Shri Ram College of Commerce (SRCC) in collaboration with Indian Accounting
Association, Delhi Chapter is organising a two-day Accounting Symposium on
International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS).

The two-day Accounting Symposium scheduled to be held in Shri Ram College of
Commerce on May 5-6, 2016 will be addressed by eminent professionals from the ICAI,
KPMG, Deloitte, EnY and others. CA M. Devaraja Reddy, President, Institute of
Chartered Accountants of India (ICAI) has kindly agreed to inaugurate the symposium
at 9.30 AM on Thursday May 5, 2016 in the college auditorium.

The symposium being conducted on non-residential basis is open to faculty members in
the area of commerce & accounting and professionals from the industry.

We would request the kind participation of the faculty members of SRCC in the
symposium. Kindly send your confirmation at iaadelhi@gmail.com by May 2, 2016
(4.00 PM) or at anilkumarsrcc@rediffmail.com.

Dr Anil Kumar : Dr R P-Ristagi
Secretary, IAA, Delhi Chapter Principal (Acting)



